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Extended Hours for AY 2024-25 (Updated 05-8-24) 

During the academic year and in addition to its regular hours of operation, the 
Student Health Center (SHC) is open on Saturdays. The first Saturday clinic 
for AY 2024-25 will occur on September 28, 2024h and the hours will be from 
9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 

Please note that there are no extended hours during the summer months. SHC 
is closed on all University Holidays and on any Saturday immediately following a 
University Holiday that falls on a Friday (e.g., Cesar Chavez Day and 
Thanksgiving) or prior to a University Holiday that is observed on a Monday 
(e.g., MLK Day; Presidents' Day; Memorial Day). 

 
 The first Saturday clinic for AY 2024-25 will occur on September 28, 2024. 

 
 Last Saturday clinic prior to Winter Break and Winter Recess will occur on 

November 23, 2024. 
 

 Extended hours WILL NOT be scheduled on the following days pursuant to SHC 
and/or University policy: 
Date(s) Notes/Reason for closure 
11-09-24 (Sat) 
11-30-24 (Sat) 
12-07-24 (Sat) 
12-14-24 (Sat) 

 
1-18-25 (Sat) 
2-15-25 (Sat) 
3-29-25 (Sat) 
5-24-25 (Sat) 

Veterans’ Day Holiday is Monday, 11-11-2024 
Thanksgiving Holiday weekend 11-28-24 and 11-29-14 
Final Exams and Quarter Ends 12-6-2024 
Winter Break starts 12-16-2024; Winter Administrative Recess: 
12-24-24 to1-1-25; extended hours will resume on Saturday, 
1-4-25; 
MLK, Jr. Holiday is Monday, 1-20-25 
Presidents’ Day Holiday is Monday, 2-17-25 
Cesar Chavez Day is Friday, 3-28-25 
Memorial Day Holiday is Monday, 5-26-25 

 

 
 The last Saturday “extended hours” clinic for AY 2024-25: Saturday, 

May 31, 2025. 
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